WALK - ROLL

TO sCHOOL DAY

Edwards Elementary School
is participating in Walk to School Day on

Wednesday, October 4th, 2023

Join children and adults around the world to celebrate
the benefits of walking and bicycling.
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About our event:

Meet your Edwards EVO, staff, and Newberg-Dundee Police Department at
Memorial Park at 8 AM on Wednesday, October 4th. We will have a quick meeting,
and then will bike or walk to school as a group!

Parents, please plan on walking/riding with your child, or arranging for another adult
to escort your child to school.

Reunase con su EVO de Edwards, el personal y el Departamento de Policia de
Newberg-Dundee en Memorial Park a las 8 a.m. el miércoles 4 de octubre.
iTendremos una reunion rapida y luego iremos en bicicleta o caminando a la
escuela como grupo!

Padres, planeen caminar o montar en bicicleta con su hijo, o hacer arreglos para
aue otro adulto acompane a su hiio a la escuela.
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Learn more at walkbiketoschool.org

SafeRoutes
Walk to School Day is coordinated in the U.S.A. by fstoe G o S s 0 Schoo

the National Center for Safe Routes to School.




